
 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

Colorado County 
 

The County of Colorado has received an allocation from the American Rescue Plan Act program 
from the U. S.  Department of Treasury and is soliciting proposals to provide administration 
services for the ARP Act eligible projects. Proposals must be received no later than March 16, 
2023 at 2:00 P.M.  Please submit your proposal (one original and 3 copies) to Michelle Lowrance, 
Colorado County Auditor, 318 Spring Street, Suite 104, Columbus, Texas 78934. Submission 
requirements for this proposal are available on the county’s website at 
https://www.co.colorado.tx.us/page/colorado.Bids.       
 
It is the responsibility of the submitting firm to ensure that the proposal is received in a timely 
manner.  The County reserves the right to negotiate with any and all individuals or firms that 
submit proposals and may award one or more contracts to one or more service provider(s). 
Section 3 Residents and Business Concerns, Minority Business Enterprises, Small Business 
Enterprises and Women Business Enterprises, and Labor Surplus Area firms are encouraged to 
submit proposals. The County of Colorado is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer. 
Servicios de traducción están disponibles por peticion. 
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